Recycling Meeting
Town Hall Offices — Room 103

February 23, 2017
Subject to the Vote of Approval

Attendees: Dave Chase, Mary Turner, Carol Miller, Lori Fernand
Meeting called to order: 6:33 pm

Mary brought in a magazine called “Green American” 4x per year. $20 per year
subscription cost. Suggested we purchase a subscription through reimbursement from
the town.

Lori moved that we purchase a subscription to Green American, Dave seconded the
motion. The motion passed.

Dave moved to accept minutes from November 17, 2016 meeting, Lori seconded,
motion passed.

Discussion of the annual recycling award took place.

Lori brought up pay-as-you-throw. Jennifer Weymouth of DEEP is working with West
Hartford where this program is taking place. Jennifer says that the way to get the next
big bump in recycling is pay-as-you-throw.

Mary had a thought about when people clean out their homes by using a dumpster,
perhaps a recycle bin in addition to the regular dumpster would help. Lori mentioned
that Haulers in Simsbury should give out flyers on the Swap Shop so folks can be aware
of what to do with their stuff when they are downsizing.

Swap Shop opens first Saturday in April, weather dependent.

Carol made a motion to adjourn at 7:26. Lori seconded, all agreed, motion passed.

Respectfully submitted by
Carol Miller, Acting Secretary



